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This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.


     Report Suspicious     ‌


From: Becky Steinbruner
To: Wilson, Jed@CALFIRE; Filson, Sam@CALFIRE; Kimberly Finley; Carey Pico
Cc: Doug Aumack; arniew; mphinn10@gmail.com; Joe Serrano; Second District
Subject: Re: Public Comment for July 23, 2025 FDAG Meeting
Date: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 8:31:47 AM


Greetings, All,
I sent the attachment of the Scotts Valley Fire Strategic Plan as part of my correspondence.  My intention
was to provide information to the group, and a possible template to use in your work.


It is a public document.


Sincerely,
Becky


On Tuesday, July 22, 2025 at 08:49:34 AM PDT, Carey Pico <carey.pico@yahoo.com> wrote:


The FDAG should not attach documents not originating from SCC County Fire or CalFire. 
It's not ours to post and could create a future conflict.
Carey


On Tuesday, July 22, 2025 at 08:02:32 AM PDT, Kimberly Finley
<kimberly.finley@santacruzcountyca.gov> wrote:


Received, thank you.


 


From: Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 10:26 PM
To: Jed.Wilson@fire.ca.gov; Filson, Sam@CALFIRE <Sam.Filson@fire.ca.gov>; Kimberly
Finley <Kimberly.Finley@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Cc: Doug Aumack <fdacaumack@gmail.com>; arniew <arniew1@gte.net>; Carey Pico
<carey.pico@yahoo.com>; mphinn10@gmail.com; Joe Serrano
<Joe.Serrano@santacruzcountyca.gov>; Second District
<Second.District@santacruzcountyca.gov>; Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com>
Subject: Public Comment for July 23, 2025 FDAG Meeting


 


****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click
links from unknown senders or unexpected email.****
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Dear Chief Wilson, Chief Filson and Interim GSD Director Ms. Finley,


Please include this as correspondence for the July 23, 2025 FDAG meeting.  I attempted to submit
comment via the FDAG website, but it will not allow me to do so unless I attach a file.  


 


Below are my comments:


1) Please update the FDAG website to show current and future meeting dates and locations.  The
website shows the last meeting only of June 18, 2025 and does not reflect that there are meetings
scheduled since or that there is one scheduled for this Wednesday. Likewise, the main Santa Cruz
County Fire Dept. website has not been updated since the June 18 meeting
post. https://countyfire.santacruzcountyca.gov/


 


 


2) Please see the attached Scotts Valley Fire Protection District Strategic Plan.  Their Board recently
approved it after significant public outreach and involvement to develop the Plan.  Note that it is concise,
with 24 pages total. 


 


A large portion of the Plan (Appendices, page 14-19) is based on Community input that helped identify
expectations and concerns. Pages 20-23 identify the WORK that will be done to address the issues
raised by the public and stakeholder agencies.  A separate Management and Implementation Guide


 


 How does the FDAG plan to gather this level of information?


 


Thank you.
Sincerely,


Becky Steinbruner
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